
June 2015 View this email in your browser

Our Dear Friend,

Well, here we are already close to finishing the first half of the year! I am always
amazed at how quickly time seems to pass. God has abundantly blessed Sarah and
me throughout this first half of the year. We have had many great meetings, and out
of those, many churches that the Lord has led to take us on for support! We are
grateful to both God and those churches. 

From April until now we have been all the way from Canada to Florida! Thank you for
praying for our safety. I cannot think of one major incident that we have had in all of
those miles. Throughout our recent travels we have enjoyed several missions
conferences as well as individual meetings. We have met new friends along the way
and have been able to catch up with old ones too. We are grateful for the
opportunities that we have had, but nevertheless our hearts long to be in the
islands. 

However busy the first half of our year has been, the next half is guaranteed to be
even busier! This coming November, Sarah and I are expecting our first child! We
are so excited and we give God all glory and praise! In July we will find out the
gender of the baby. I have a history of heart problems as well as a cleft lip and
palate. Please be praying that if the Lord would see fit, He would allow our baby to
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not have any such health problems. Sarah and I will continue our deputation journey
throughout the pregnancy, but come mid-September, while I travel Sarah will
probably remain home due to the extremely taxing schedule during that time. She
has been feeling well, for which we praise the Lord. She wears out much quicker, but
that is to be expected. Thus far it has been a smooth pregnancy! We cannot wait
until November. 

As always, thank you for the part that you play in the ministry with us as you pray for
us and financially support us. The Lord has used you to get us to where we are.
Thank you. Please continue to pray for safety as we travel and for Sarah during the
pregnancy. We appreciate the prayers. Please do not hesitate to contact us! We
want to keep in touch! We are grateful for you all. 

Until the Islands Know Him,
Josh and Sarah Wagar
Romans 15:21
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